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Mr. and Mrs. Rollin Mease of
17 Walnut Street have received
word from their son, Rollin Jr,,
who is presently stationed in
Yokohoma that he has been pro-
moted to technician 4th grade.

Corp. Mease has been over-
seas for the past two years, sta-
tioned in New Guinea, New Bri-
tain and the Philippines. As a
member of the 584th Engineers,
an amphibious unit, he has par-
ticipated in a number of inva-
sions in the Pacific area.




